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To all members of our unit. 

 

 

The Association had arranged a condolence meeting on 08.12.2018 at our Bangalore City 

Branch premises. The meeting was attended by Sri.Jayakumar, Zonal Manager, Bangalore, 

Sri.Shantha Raju, Sri.K.B.Ballur and Sri.A.N.Krishna Murthy. Apart from the guests leaders of the 

UCO Bank Employees and Officers organisations attended the meeting. Around 70 of our 

Association members attended the meeting. 

The meeting commenced by an invocation by Smt.Vatsala Jagannathan. This was followed by 

a tribute to Late. Ravindrakrishna by Sri.B.Lakshminarayana. Two minutes silence was observed 

in memory of Ravindrakrishna. 

All the guests paid floral tributes to Ravindrakrishna. 

All the guests spoke very high of the contributions of Late.Ravindrakrishna and expressed their 

condolences.  

Sri.Jaikumar said even though he had not worked with Ravindrakrishna, the huge number of 

members gathered here shows how close he was to the hearts of the members. He conveyed 

his condolences to the departed sole and prayed that God should give strength to family 

members to bear the loss.  

Sri.Shantharaju remembered the days they spent together in the activities of the Officers’ 

organisations and also spoke very high of his dedication and involvement. He also said that 

Late Ravindrakrishna sacrificed his carrier for serving the officers while he was in service and 

more so he dedicated his retired life for serving retirees of all cadres. 

Sri.Ballur mentioned his association with Ravindrakrishna in the All Bank Retirees’ movement and 

his ability to impress people by his speeches. 

Sri.A.N.Krishna Murthy mentioned about their interactions during the meetings of State Level 

Retirees Organisations and his involvement during the discussions. 

The other leaders who spoke on the occasion are Sri.B.G.R.Prasad, Chairman of UCO Bank 

Officers Association, Karnataka, Sri.R.G.Hebbar General Secretary, UCO Bank Officers 

Association, Karnataka, and Sri.B.K.Rajanna, General Secretary, BEFE. These leaders spoke 

about their association with Ravindrakrishna during his service and highlighted his contributions 

towards the welfare of the Retirees.  

All the speakers stressed the need for continuing his good works and that will be greatest tribute 

we can pay to him.  

The meeting ended with vote of thanks by Sri. B.S.Suresh, Hon.Dy.Secretary. 

 

 

         

        (B.Lakshminarayana) 

             Hon.Secretary 
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